
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

9. Property located at 10 Hawthorne Road (Z-8723) 

 

 William Pol, IBI Group, on behalf of the applicant – advising that this is a good news story, 

that the “Hungry Butcher” used to be in a market on Hyde Park Road just north of the 

railway tracks and north of Sarnia Road; indicating that that market closed down and he 

the “Hungry Butcher” relocated to Dundas Street as well as the Western Fairgrounds and 

now, with the demand in the area, they have found an appropriate location at 10 

Hawthorne Road; advising that this is an opportunity to expand their business and to 

support the artisanal food market as well as introduce a bake shop at this location; 

indicating that they have no objection to limiting the size of the development to the existing 

building; believing that this is sound land use planning. 


